
holyredeemerchelsea.com 
 

The Church of Our Most Holy Redeemer 

and Saint Thomas More 

Cheyne Row, Chelsea 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Holy Trinity 

 

Newsletter 4 June 2023 

 
4 JUNE  :  THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

 
Monday: St Boniface, Bishop and Martyr 

Tuesday: St Norbert, Bishop 

Friday: St Columba, Abbot 
 

MASS 
 

Monday to Friday 8.00am 

Saturday: 6.30pm 

Sunday: 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 
 

Confessions: Saturday 5.30pm to 6.00pm 

Morning Prayer: Monday to Friday 7.45am 

Saturday 9.45am   Sunday 9.30am 
 

Donations to the Parish can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20, 

Account no: 91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea. 

The Presbytery – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm 

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 
You can use this code to make a donation to 

Holy Redeemer Church 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE 

TRUST, CHARITY No. 233699 

 

http://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
mailto:paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk
mailto:chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk


SATURDAY 10 JUNE 

Mass will be celebrated at 6.30pm. However, there will not be a morning 

Mass at 10.00am 

 

THOMAS “TOM” BEAUMONT RIP 

The Requiem Mass for Thomas (Tom) Beaumont who died aged 74 

years, will take place here on Friday 16 June at 11.00 am. Tom had lived 

in Chelsea all his life and was a long-time parishioner, from his earliest 

years as an altar boy. As a result of Parkinson’s Disease, he was admitted 

into the Chiswick Nursing Centre at the beginning of January 2021. 

After his long battle with Parkinson’s, he died in Charing Cross Hospital 

on 24 May with his family and friends at his bedside. May he Rest in 

Peace. 

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION and CONFIRMATION 

Please pray for our young parishioners who are preparing to make their 

First Holy Communion here on 17 June. Congratulations those who 

received the sacrament of Confirmation at St Mary’s or have been 

confirmed elsewhere. We are very grateful to the catechists who 

volunteer to help our young parishioners to make these important steps in 

their development as Christians. 

 

MAGNIFICAT 

The June issue of “Magnificat”, with prayers, readings and reflections for 

every day is now available. 

 

WALSINGHAM PILGRIMAGE 

“A Day With Mary” pilgrimage to England’s National Shrine of Our 

Lady, the Basilica of Our Lady, Walsingham, Norfolk on Saturday, 16 

July: Procession, Mass, Rosary and Benediction. To book a place on the 

coach from Westminster Cathedral, phone 020 3441 8240 or 020 8641 

6418. For further details, see poster in porch or adaywithmary.org 

 

CHILDEN’S LITURGY 

To take part, please bring your children to the Monckton Room before 

the start of the 10.00am Mass. They re-join the congregation at the 

Offertory, when they bring their work to the steps of the sanctuary. 

 

 

DIVINE MERCY RETREAT 

The Divine Mercy Apostolate is 

holding a retreat at the Sacred Heart 

Church in Quex Road, Kilburn 

London NW6 4PS, on Saturday 17 

June from 1.30pm to 4.30pm led by 

the Marian Fathers. This Retreat will 

include teachings on the Message of 

Mercy, Stations of the Cross, Holy 

Mass, Hour of Mercy with Adoration 

and Benediction, and Veneration of 

the Image of Merciful Jesus. All are 

welcome. Please call Millie on 

07957594646 for more information. 

 

NATIONAL GALLERY – SAINT 

FRANCIS OF ASSISI  

Come face-to-face with one of 

history’s most inspirational and 

revered figures in the first major UK 

art exhibition to explore Saint Francis 

of Assisi’s life and legacy. Presenting 

the art and imagery of Saint Francis. 

This exhibition looks at why this saint 

is a figure of enormous relevance to 

our time due to his spiritual 

radicalism, commitment to the poor, 

and love of God and nature, as well as 

his powerful appeals for peace, and 

openness to dialogue with other 

religions. The exhibition will continue 

until 30 July, in the Ground Floor 

Galleries of the National Galley in 

Trafalgar Square, WC2N 5DN. Free 

entrance, but please book a free 

Gallery entry ticket. You are 

encouraged to book ahead of your 

visit. For details and tickets, see 

“exhibitions” at nationalgallery.org.uk 

WEDDINGS 

Couples who are thinking of 

getting married at Holy Redeemer 

Church should contact Canon 

Paschal at least six months before 

their wedding.  They should also 

remember to notify their local 

authority and bear in mind that it 

sometimes takes longer than 

expected to obtain certificates or 

other paperwork. 

 

BLESSED SACRAMENT 

PROCESSION 

The Diocesan Shrine of the 

Blessed Sacrament, Corpus 

Christi, Maiden Lane in Covent 

Garden is hosting a Eucharistic 

Octave until 11 June. It is 

organised by several London 

parishes to celebrate our 

Eucharistic Lord in the lead up to 

the Solemnity of Corpus Christi. 

Full details can be found at 

catholiclondon.org or on the poster 

in church. The Octave concludes 

with the Annual Corpus Christi 

Procession through central 

London, departing from Warwick 

Street at 3pm on Sunday 11 June. 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

To arrange for Mass to be 

celebrated for a particular 

intention, or to have Mass Cards 

signed, please contact the Parish 

Office. 

https://www.adaywithmary.org/
https://www.nationalgallery.org.uk/exhibitions/saint-francis-of-assisi
https://catholicengland.org/

